Dear Nash Families,

This year’s Olympic Day is Friday, June 6" with a rain date of June 9"".

The day will consist of opening ceremonies, five stations in the morning, lunch/movie &
five stations in the afternoon. Students in grades 1* through 6" and afternoon
Kindergarten will receive a Popsicle at the end of the day provided by the Home and
School Association. Morning kindergarten students will receive their Popsicle when they
return to school on Monday. Students who choose to bring their own lunches are asked
to use disposable items.

The students have been divided into five teams. By having 5 teams student participation
can be increased. The colors of the teams are the Olympic flag colors (Red, Blue,
Yellow, Green and Black (Gray)). Students are asked to wear their team’s color to
school on Olympic Day and Sneakers. For students on the Black team, who are
concerned about the heat, a gray tee shirt is suggested. Although students are encouraged
to wear the colors of their team, I understand that not everyone may have that particular
color clothing. Consequently, students are not required to wear their team’s color. It is
suggested that students have sun screen applied before school. Hats are acceptable for
protection. Children should dress in layers, as it can be cool in the morning and hot in the
afternoon. Please have your son/daughter bring a water bottle with their name on it.
Remind them they are the only ones that should be drinking out of their bottle.

Grade levels will stay together throughout the day. A schedule for the day is attached to
help you follow your Olympic athlete(s) through out the day.

The main focus of Olympic Day is not winning and losing, but having fun. I hope that
through Olympic Day the life skills of teamwork and sportsmanship can be reinforced.
Although there is nothing wrong with wanting to win, students are reminded that the true
winners are the ones who display the characteristics of being a “good sport”.

With the cooperation of staff, families and students Olympic Day will be a success. 1
look forward to seeing you on June 611

“LET THE GAMES BEGIN.”

\Jr—




Rotation Schedule For Each Grade Level

Revised 5/19/14

Stations

Location| 10:30 | 10:45 | 11:00 | 11:15

11:30

1:50

2:05

2:20

2:35

2:50

Flapjack -
Grass outside
of 1st grade 1 3

Basketbal
Shootout -
Recess

blacktop K/2 1

Scoot Tor
Money -
Recess

blacktop 3 K/2 1

50 YD Dash -
Behind
Playground 3 K/2 1

VWater Event -
Recess

blacktop 3 K/2

Team Carry -
Grass behind
old recess

blacktop 4 6

K/2

HOOp 1ake
Away - Near
Baseball

Fietd 5 4

K/2

PIZZ3
Delivery-
Near
Baseball

Field 6 5 4

K/2

Football
Frenzy - Near
Mod ramp in

the back 6 5 4

K/2

10

Tett Fly -
Grass area
behind mods 6 5

K/2

Schedule
10:00 - 10:20
10:20 - 10:25
10:30 - 10:40
10:45 - 10:55
11:00 - 11:10
11:15-11:25
11:30-11:40
11:45 - 12:45
12:45 - 1:45
1:50 - 2:00
2:05-2:15
2:20-2:30
2:35-2:45
2:50 - 3:.00
3:05
Reminders

Opening Ceremonies

Return to Classroom, return flags & band equipment
1st Station

2nd Station

3rd Station

4th Station

5th Station

Lunch Grades 1 - 3/Movie Grades 4 - 6
Lunch Grades 4 - 6/Movie Grades 1 - 3
6th Station

7th Station

8th Station

9th Station

10th Station

Return to classrooms

* Sun Screen, Hat, Plastic Water Bottle w/name




Nash Olympic Day - June 6, 2014

Home & School will offer ice water in a General Nash Water Bottle
Did you spend all your time getting your children ready with sunscreen &
water bottles only to forget your water bottle? Don't be thirsty, bring cash
or check or pre-order your own water bottle and bring home a souvenir for
your kids on Olympic Day.

Pre-order to guarantee one or bring cash / check to Olympic Day

- —_—— —— -

Student Name: Teacher:

# of Water bottles: x $10 each = Total Due
Water bottles for parent pickup at Olympic Day
Parent/Grandparent/Adult Name:

Parent water bottles are filled with ice water at time of pick-up
Questions: e-mail Karen Lindsay or Tricia Rhubright at nashspiritwear@gmail.com

For your convenience, Nash will be accepting $10.95 PayPal
payments for the Nash Water Bottle item. Payments may be made by
credit card on the Nash Spirit Items webpage

at http://www.npenn.org/Page/11579, and clicking on the
PayPal link. **Please be sure to note: your student's name, grade, and
teacher in the message box.**

(Order by June 5 for Olympic Day)




Dear Nash Families: | —
This year’s Olympic Day is Friday, June 6th with a rain date of Monday, June 9th.

All guests will be permitted on the grounds with proper ID and parent/guardian
consent. Please utilize this pre-registration form to let us know who will be

attending. Be sure to include the names of all family members or friends over the
age of 18 who will be joining you; this includes moms, dads, aunts, uncles etc.

The names will then be checked to see if they are in our Raptor system. If the
name is already in the system nothing more need to be done. Any person that has
not been scanned through Raptor will need to bring in their driver’s license or
state ID to have it scanned. In an effort to have you arrive at the events on time
scanning can be done prior to Olympic Day. Scanning the day of may delay your
arrival at the events.

General Nash staff will be there to register you and provide you with a wristband
prior to attending the event. Once parents and guests arrive at the school please
be sure to go directly to the check in area to sign in. Please have your photo id
ready.

Remember to come and register early if you will be attending the Opening
Ceremonies. The registration tables will be open throughout the day for our
guests to sign in. If you should need to enter the building, please sign in at the

office as you would normally do.

With the cooperation of staff, families, and students Olympic Day will be a
success. | look forward to seeing you on June 6th.

“LET THE GAMES BEGIN.”

Sincerely,
(o T e
“Ronald F. Martiello Jennifer Johnson

Principal P.E. Teacher



Olympic Day Guest List
Please use the spaces below to enter the names of the friends and family
members over the age of 18 who will be attending Olympic Day. All guests will be
permitted on the grounds with proper ID and parent/guardian consent.
Spectators should have a photo ID ready when they approach the registration
tables.

Student Name(s):

Parent/Guardian:
Contact Number:

Parent/Guardian:

Contact Number:

Guest 1:

Guest 2:

Guest 3:

Guest 4:

Please return to the Nash office on or before Friday, May 30, 2014.



FOR

- [EDUCATION

REMINDER

Last day to submit Box Tops and Labels for Education
for the fall collection drive:

Friday, May 30, 2014

The class with the highest per student average will win
EXTRA RECESS!!!

Collection Place: Send unexpired Box Tops and Labels for Education in a sealed bag or envelope,
labeled with your child’s name and teacher, with your child or drop in the corresponding “Box
Tops” or “Labels for Education” bin under the H&S bulletin board outside the gymnasium.

Questions: contact Tanya MacGregor at gtmac2001@verizon.net for Box Tops or
contact Stacy Johnson at angel78510@gmail.com for Labels for Education




6MarketDay,, 6MarketDaya
MARKET DAY

Market Day Orders are due on Wednesday,
May 28, 2014 and pick up 1s Tuesday, June 3,
2014 from 5 — 6 p.m.

Visit marketday.com (the account # for
General Nash is 14671) Check out the Web-
Only Clearance for up to 60% off. Stock up on
all of your favorite items for summer as well!!

If you have any questions, please contact us:

Karen Copestick (215-361-1844 kcopestick@aol.com)
Michelle Corman (215-393-5948 michelle corman@yahoo.com)

@ Market Day.



TIME TO COLLECTH

NASH SPRING CLOTHING DRIVE 2014

Time for Spring Cleaning??? Let Nash earn $$
for your outgrown items!

Bring wearable, usable clothes - Men's, women's & children's
Bring shoes, belts and handbags! Bring linens, and stuffed animals!

Nash gets paid by the POUND!

Drop-Off Times listed below:

May 19™-29™ 7:00-9:00 am/3:30-5:30 pm

May 30™ 7:00-9:00 am

All bags must be WELL TIED and dropped off on the cart outside the
Cafeteria Doors (the set in front to the left when looking at the building). If
you will be in school for another reason the bags can be dropped off on the
stage. Contact Pam Olewnik at 215-362-7242 or pamolewnik@comcast.net with any questions.

Thanks for your support!



